
 

 

 

Addendum No.2 
Issued:  July 16, 2024 

RFP Name:  Chiller Replacement at Truman High School  

RFP# 2024-PUR-019 

Below is a revised answer to a question we answered on Addendum 1 (Answer in 
Red below): 

1. I am emailing you on behalf of Carrier Corporation to see if we can be 
considered an approved equal manufacture to provide a bid on the two 
subject Chiller Replacement Projects. 
 
Yes, we will accept any manufacturer that meets specs. 

 


